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                                     Established in 1985 – 32 Years of Growing

President’s Message:
Elections will be here before we know. It’s time to think about how you can 

benefit and be of benefit to OSNN. We have a great group of people -  friendly, 
helpful, knowledgeable, diverse and talented. Where can you put your talents to benefit 
our society? What is it that you’re good at? We are financially solid, and programs and 

speakers are in place through the end of the year. But every organization needs 
different people with new ideas. Think about it and we’ll talk more.

 

OSNN Meeting
Thursday, June 1, 2017 ¤ 7PM 
Moana Nursery Design Center

Orchid and More
Jonathan Robbins has been growing orchids since 1994. When he was in 
high school, his family moved to Sarasota, FL. One summer, Jon 
volunteered at the Marie Selby Botanical Gardens, where he fell in love 
with tropical plants. He was accepted for a horticultural internship at Selby.  
Selby has one of the largest orchid collections in the world and he was 
hooked.  Jon eventually moved to Sacramento and bought Calwest 
Tropical Supply. (It will soon be renamed “FloriCulture, Orchid & 
Specialty Growing Supplies”) Jon sells both orchids and supplies. He is 
on the board of the Sacramento Orchid Society.
You will not want to miss this informative and entertaining presentation..

The raffle table will be supplied by Jonathan Robbins.
He will have both orchids and supplies for sale.

We will have our OSNN-members-only potluck dinner with our speaker.
5:00 PM at 2835 Juliann Way (Taeko Heiser 827-2934) 

If coming from work, just show up as there will be plenty of food.

Show-and-Tell
Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire.

Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket.

Board meeting
June 28, 2017 • 7:00 PM

Meetings are open to all members.

July 6 Meeting: Carol Klonowski 
OSNNV.ORG


